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Parent/Teacher Conferences 
If you have not signed up for Parent/ Teacher Conferences, please go to Lincoln’s website and use the 

link at the bottom of the page. 

Food Drive 
Lincoln Elementary will be hosting a Food Drive on November 6-10. All food collected will be donated to 

Harvest Stand Ministries to support local families in need of food. We are asking for the following items 

to be donated: Syrup, Sugar, Chunky Soup, Canned or Boxed Potatoes, Canned Fruit, Salad Dressing, 

Cereal, Cooking Oil, Canned Chicken, Canned Pasta, Canned Tomatoes, Flour, Kidney Beans, Canned 

Vegetables, Pasta Sauce, Breakfast Bars, Cleaning Products, Hygiene Products. 

Picture Re-Takes are November 8 
We will have picture retakes at the beginning of the day. If your student was absent on picture day, 

please send them with their original picture form. Extra picture forms are in the office. If you were 

unsatisfied with your child’s picture and you want to do retakes, please send your child to school with 

their original picture packet and communicate with your child’s teacher that you want them to have 

retakes. 

Important 
There will not be learning lab after school next week (November 7 and 9) due to Parent/Teacher 

Conferences. 

Save the Date 
Lincoln PTO will be hosting a movie night at school on Friday, November 17. Doors will open at 6:00pm 

and movies start at 6:30. Concessions will be available. Movies TBD. 

Reminder 
You need to do a background check every year in order to volunteer or go into the school. Please go to 

zps.org > Volunteer or stop in the office during school hours to sign up on the computer. 


